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Changes to the newsletter:
The Church Newsletter is moving to a 'once-a-month'

newsletter with occasional 'extra news' emails sent out when
there is a need. So the next newsletter will be available in

February.
The main reasons for the change are (1) so can provide a

printed version on Sunday for visitors or those who don't get
the email; (2) producing a weekly newsletter takes significant
time which I believe is better focused doing other activities.
I will trial this change for three months and then seek your

feedback.
Pastor Peter Watson

December 2024 - January 2025



Barry McMurtrie Memorial Service Video
If you missed Barry McMurtrie's Memorial Service you can

watch it at www.youtube.com/live/a5CJ04U6PC8 or scan QR
code

If you would like to contribute to the 'Dr. Barry McMurtrie
Memorial Fund' being established to provide an annual grant to

support the development of effective leaders you can do this
by sending a donation to our bank account and in the details

indicate the memorial fund.

Bank Account Name: Northern Beaches Church of Christ*
BSB: 112 – 879 Account number: 477 353 233

In details put “Dr. Barry McMurtrie’.
(* Our bank account is currently still under our previous name

which was ‘Northern Beaches Church of Christ’.)





This is highly recommended resource for
helping you understand the whole Bible. The

videos provide you a short 5-minute input every
day (5 per week) to walk you through the bible
in a year. Links to videos and the book are free

on our website at
www.illawarrachurchofchrist.com.au/grow/.

https://www.illawarrachurchofchrist.com.au/grow/


Experiencing God: This is a one-to-one foundational course working
Pastor Peter Watson, 0407278175.
Conversations. Venues and times vary. Catherine Green 0427038640.
Monday 5pm: Online women's study. Beth Robinson 0412047146.
Tuesday 2.00pm: Bible Study. 9 Pendleton Close, Tarrawanna. Peter
Watson 0407278175. 
Tuesday 5pm: Book discussion. Online. Beth Robinson 0412047146.
Wednesday: Monthly Social Event. Venue and times vary. Brian Healy
0417296983
Wednesday 10am: 'Knit & Knatter' fortnightly at Balgownie Village
Community Centre, 113 Balgownie Rd. Robyn James 0402460795. 
Wednesday 7.30pm: Bible Study. 9 Pendleton Close, Tarrawanna.
Peter Watson 0407278175. 
Thursday 10am: Women's Bible Study. Venue varies. Narelle Blue
0402032547.
Friday evenings: Youth Group. Times and venue varies. Contact:
Catherine Green 0427038640.
Friday / Saturday Evenings: Visiting Tribute Bands in the area.
Stephen Corry 0402892552
Sunday 10am: Sunday Service. Venue: Balgownie Village Community
Centre, 113 Balgownie Rd, Balgownie.
Sunday 12pm: Sunday lunch at Corrimal Bowling Club, 43-47 Francis
St, Corrimal.
Sunday 12pm: Monthly Youth Pizza & Bible Study. Catherine Green
0427038640.

Groups may not meet every week or may change venues so check with
the designated contact for current details. (Many have a break over
Christmas.)



Messages are available at
www.illawarrachurchofchrist.com.au/sermons.

If you’d like to listen on your phone then the
Podbean app by the QR code.

In the app search for 'Illawarra Church of Christ'
in the player.

Podbean App



PRAYER CHAIN
To be added to the church prayer chain send your name and
mobile to Peter on 0407-278-175. The prayer chain is a list of
people willing to be sent a text about important prayer issues.

LOCAL PRAYER
We are committed to working with and praying for other

churches and ministries in the Illawarra:
This month we are praying for Austinmer Uniting Church at 48

Moore St, Austinmer. The senior minister is Rev. Roselin Fisher.
PRAYING FOR THE WORLD

This month we are praying Ukraine, United Arab Emirates,
United Kingdom, United States of America, Uruguay, Uzbekistan,
Vanuatu, Venezuela, Vietnam, US Virgin Island, Wallis & Futuna

Island, Yemen, Zambia & Zimbabwe.

From https://operationworld.org/prayer-calendar

To learn and pray about the needs of Christians in persecution
around the world you might like to check out:
     

Open Doors at www.opendoors.org.au
The Voice of the Martyrs at www.persecution.com

https://austinmer.unitingchurch.org.au/


This month we have some Prognosis Puns:
Why do your heart, liver and lungs all fit in your body? Because they
are well organ-ized.
Why are pediatricians always annoyed? Because they have such
little patients!
What did one tonsil say to the other tonsil? “The doctor’s taking us
out tonight.”
Why can you never lie to an X-ray technician? Because they see
right through you.
What should you call if you hurt your foot? A toe truck.
Why should you trust the surgeons who are repairing your slipped
disk? Because they have your back!

Jokes from https://www.rd.com/article/doctor-jokes/









Meaning of our logo
Our logo represents key ideas behind what

we believe and are committed to as a
church.

The colours represent that we are ‘a church
anyone can come to’ because we are not all

the same and accept people with different
backgrounds, experiences and ideas.

Each triangle represents one of the 5 key
practices we invite everyone into.

Grace-filled Welcome (Romans 15:7)
Awe-struck Worship (Psalm 95:6)
Joy-filled Wonder (Psalm 145:5-7)

Life-transforming Word (Romans 12:2)
Kingdom-building Works (Matthew 16:18)

Watch the 5W Explanation Video by scanning QR code or going to
https://youtu.be/WaqBl3QLiF4


